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I used to ride my bike on Hall Blvd several times a week commuting from SW 

Portland to Tualatin.  The state of Hall Blvd was almost always bad and I even had to 

email ODOT to encourage more frequent street sweeping as there was a constant 

build up of glass and other dangerous items on the shoulders.  Moving this to Tigard 

would allow for better more frequent maintenance. 


